
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 3rd February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 28th February 2020, Norwood School will be raising money for the bush fires fund in 

Australia.  Our children have been watching the news and are interested in doing something to 

help.  

We will be raising money for a local charity that has ties with Australia and the places and causes 

that the charity supports.  We are inviting staff and children to come to school in non-school 

uniform or something Australia based (the colours of the flag or a character maybe). 

 

We would appreciate a minimum donation of £1.00 to go to this worthwhile charity.  If your child 

does not wish to participate in this event then they will need to come to school in their complete 

school uniform.  PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD BRINGS THE REQUESTED DONATION ON THE 

MORNING TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT.  We will also have maps or Australian animals drawn 

and children are welcome to bring any other loose change to put on these.  

 

Could we please also remind parents/carers that high heel shoes are not appropriate footwear for 

school on any occasion including visits, discos, non-uniform days and any other events.  

 

Thank you for your continued support with Norwood Primary School events. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds                  Mrs Locke 

Head Teacher                     HLTA  

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 
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                                  PE4 7DZ 
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